
Bicheno - New Ambulance Station Site 

Mr SHELTON to MINISTER for HEALTH, MENTAL HEALTH and WELLBEING 

Last year after community consultation you announced 60A Burgess St in Bicheno for a 
new purpose-built ambulance station, but I understand from the community there are 
still concerns over this site. Is this site still planned to be the location for the new 
ambulance station, or is there an alternative site under consideration? 


